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Buckheit, James

From: Wills, Rebecca [WilsR@TESD.NET] 208 JUN -5 Pt |
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 12:52 PM — mﬁ\
To:  jbuckheit@state.pa.us Al

Subject: proposed GCAs

State Board of Education

ATTN: James Buckheit, Executive Director
333 Market St.

Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333

Re:  Proposed Chapter 4 Regulations
Graduation Competency Assessments

Dear Mr. Buckheit:

I strongly oppose the proposed GCAs. Enacting this piece of legislation will have many negative effects
on the students, school districts and ultimately, the State of PA.

Thank you for your consideration of public comment on this topic.

Sincerely,
Becky Wills

6/3/2008



